
January, 2020 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

   1 
Grandparents & Tots 

10am 

2 3 
 

4 
 

5 
Education Hour & 

Sunday School Begin 
 

 

6 
 

7 

Moms & Tots-10am 
Kids Club - 6pm 

Mission Hub Meeting 
6:30pm 

8 

Grandparents & Tots 
10am 

 
 

9 
Jr. Youth Parents 

Meeting 6pm  
 

10 
Youth-LUMC-6-8pm 

 

 

 
   

11 
Mennonite Burial AGM 

St. Catharines  

 

                    12 
German Service 

 

13 
   

14 
Moms & Tots-10am 

 
Kids Club - 6pm 

 

15 
Grandparents & Tots 

10am 
Education Committee  

6:30pm 
Mental Health Series 

16 
Faith on Tap at Crave 

 

17 
LUMC Annual  

Reports Due 
 

Youth-LUMC-6-8pm 
 

Lightning Live-UMEI  

18 

19 
 
 

 

20 
 

 

21 
Moms & Tots - 10am 

Kids Club - 6pm 
Spiritual Council 

6:30pm 

22 
Grandparents & Tots 

10am 

 

23 
Faith on Tap at Crave 

 

24 
 

 

25 
Windsor Symphony 

Kids Series 
 

 

26 
75th Anniversary 

Lunch at UMEI  
  

27  28 
Moms & Tots - 10am 

Kids Club - 6pm 

 

29 
Grandparents & Tots 

10am 
Mental Health Series 

30 
Faith on Tap at Crave 

31 
Youth-LUMC-6-8pm 

 

Leamington United Mennonite Church 

78 Oak Street East, Leamington, On  N8H 2C6 

519-326-2727 

office@lumc.ca / www.lumc.ca 



UMEI Christian High School 
 

• EARLY REGISTRATION FOR 2020/2021 

We are now accepting registrations for the 2020/2021 
school year. Registration packages can be downloaded 
from umei.ca or picked up in the office. Get your 
Grade 9 Application forms in by February 28th and 
receive a $200 tuition credit and a UMEI T-shirt! 

     

• LIGHTNING LIVE: Friday, January 17, 2020 

Calling all Grade 7 and 8 students!  You are invited to 

classes.  Lunch will be provided.  Registration begins at 
9:30 am and the day runs from 10:00 am - 2:30 pm. To 
pre-register email sarahp@umei.ca or call 519-326-
7448.  NOTE:  New students who register for the 2020-
2021 school year by February 28th will receive a $200 
tuition credit and a free t-shirt. 

    

• 75th ANNIVERSARY COMMUNITY LUNCH  

   Sunday, January 26, 2020 

Join us as we kick-off the 75th anniversary celebrations 
in the first of 5 events!  We will be serving a traditional 
Mennonite meal and birthday treats to celebrate this 
milestone!  Peruse old year books, share old stories 
with friends, and walk around your old stomping 
grounds.  Special anniversary service is to follow.  We 
are encouraging all alumni to attend for CLASS AND 
SCHOOL REUNION PHOTOS! 
Remember. Return. Reconnect. 
    

• Ground Beef 

Ground beef orders are due in the office by noon 
Wednesday, February 5th and will be ready to pick up 
Thursday, February 13th. 

LUMC Annual Meeting & Potluck Lunch  

Sunday, February 9. 

Plan to join us for this important meeting.  The minutes from last 

year’s Annual Meeting are posted on the bulletin board for your 

viewing.  During Adult Education time, you are invited to join the 

Pastoral Ministry Team in the Sanctuary as they reflect and share 

on the work of the church in 2019.  This is a time to learn more 

about what happens here at LUMC on Sunday and throughout the 

week, the work of the Pastoral ministry team and an opportunity 

to ask the Pastoral staff questions and offer feedback.  Come to 

discuss together the ministry of LUMC.  Your presence and input 

matter, so please join us!   
 

Please email committee reports for this year’s meeting to 
office@lumc.ca by January 17. 

   Morning Prayers at LUMC 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

8:45am - 9am 
 

‘Devote yourselves to prayer, being watchful 
and thankful.’  Colossians 4:2 
 

It is a great privilege to pray together as 
God’s people.  Everyone is invited to our 
morning prayers in our prayer room. 
 
We gather for the reading of scripture, for 
silent prayer and for intercessory prayer.   
 
If you would like us to pray for a special need, 
please write out your prayer request on the 
welcome card in the pew and place it on the 
table in the prayer room. 

Mental Health Seminar Series - Open to all 

 7-8pm 

Anxiety in Children & Youth  

Wednesday, Jan. 15 - Kennedy Collegiate, Windsor 

Wednesday, Jan, 29 at LDSS, Leamington 

See bulletin board for details. 

Windsor Symphony Concerts for Kids 
Peter & the Wolf  
At LUMC - January 25th, 2020  
2 Shows -  3pm and 4pm 
 

One of the most beloved and enchanting symphonic tales for  
children! Together with the WSO, we’ll discover how each  
instrument is used to represent a character in the story. 
    

• Concerts for Kids are ideal for ages 4 to 8 
• Performances are 40 minutes long  
   

Purchase tickets at windsorsymphony.com  
or call 519-973-1238 ext. 2 

 

EKMHA News  

• Travelogue:  Friday, Jan 10: The Holy 

Land - Hugo & Linda Tiessen - Heritage 

Centre - 7pm - Admission by donation 

 

• Super Soup Night:  Saturday, Jan 18 at 

UMEI at 6pm / Admission by donation. 

• Everyone Welcome. 

• EKMHA membership cards $15 will be 

available here. 
 

 

Would you like to have a 
church mailbox?  
 

The people at the Welcome  
Center can help you with this.   

Faith on Tap at Crave – 7 Weeks - Zach Charbonneau 

Thursdays from Jan. 16 – Feb. 20 and Friday, Feb 28 

6:30 - 8:30 pm 

Looking for a place to enjoy a nice cold beverage, maybe some 

food, and explore theological perspectives on a variety of topics? 

You gotta try Theology on Tap! Bring a friend, grab a cold one,  

mingle with others, and join in a spirited conversation on a range 

of topics.  

http://umei.ca
mailto:sarahp@umei.ca

